
 
 

BEA EWART’S LETER 
 

Dear Grahame, Peter, Sothoeurn and all of the 
HfCCF staff 
 

I just wanted to express my heartfelt thanks to all of 
you for your invitation to the celebration of the 
bikers arrival to the HfCCF community center. It 
was a pleasure to share in the excitement and joy 
of this occasion. The organization of the event and 
the preparation for all of the students’ involvement 
in the program that was presented was a sure 
indication of the dedication that the students and 
staff have to this organization. I was emotionally 
moved by the young students presentations. It 
certainly was a tear jerker to witness this program 
especial the singing of “We are the World”.  
Listening to the bikers speech, it was certainly 
evident that they too were moved by this 
presentation. It must be very gratifying to them to 
witness the fruits of their labor. HOPE certainly can 
be proud of how well this rally was organized. I left 
the campus with a warm, fuzzy feeling because of 
how welcomed I felt to join this great group of 
people I met over the course of this day.  Thank you 
for allowing me to be part of a great cause. � 
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Website: 
https://hopeforcambodianchildren.org 

Facebook:  

facebook.com/HopeForCambodianChildren 
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info@hopeforcambodianchildren.org  
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